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June 27, 2011 

 

TO:  Each Member of the Commission 

 

FROM: Bob Braitman 

Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Activity Update  

 

This is an informational report.  No action is necessary. 

 

This is a periodic report on LAFCO staff activities, the status of boundary change proposals and 

other items that may be of interest to the Commission.  The last report was on May 16.  

 

LAFCO Staff Activities 

 

1. The Commission met on June 2 in Santa Maria.  

 

2. Also on June 2 staff met with County Public Works and City of Santa Maria personnel to 

review the prospective Union Valley Parkway Annexation to County streetlighting and open 

space maintenance special districts.   

 

3. On June 8 the ad hoc Committee of Commissioners Doreen Farr and Cathy Schlottmann, 

along with legal counsel Bill Dillon and staff, met with the ad hoc committee of the 

SYRWCD Improvement District No. 1 to discuss outstanding jurisdictional issues.  

 

4. On June 9 staff responded to the County Planning & Development Department regarding the 

proposed Sanford Winery Revision. 

 

5. Also on June 9 staff responded to the County Planning & Development Department 

regarding the North Garey Oil & Gas Drilling Production Plan. 

 

6. On June 24 staff attended the CALAFCO Board of Directors meeting in Sacramento with 

Commissioner Cathy Schlottmann.  

 

7. On June 27 staff attended the Santa Barbara County Special Districts Association dinner 

meeting in Buellton. 
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Status of Proposals 

 

Staff has received and processed the following two new proposals: 

 

 Doherty Out of Agency Services Agreement for the Santa Ynez Community Services 

District (LAFCO 11-5).  This request has been approved by the Chair   

 

 Doherty Annexation to Santa Ynez Community Services District (LAFCO 11-6).  This 

matter is tentatively scheduled to be heard on August 4 

 

The following proposals are tentatively scheduled for hearing on August 4:  

 

 Union Valley Parkway (Phase III) Annexation to the North County Lighting District and 

County Service Area No. 4 (LAFCO 11-3).  

 

 Remaining Area Annexation to the Santa Barbara County Fire Protection District 

(LAFCO 11-4).   

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 

cc: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel 


